BHR Systems Urgent Care Board (UCB) Briefing

Meeting dated – 30 June 2014

Venue - Board room A, Becketts House

Summary of paper

This paper provides a summary of the key issues discussed at the June Urgent Care Board meeting which was used as a workshop to prepare for winter 2014/15. The workshop was chaired by Conor Burke (Chief Accountable Officer, BHR CCGs) and attended by members as per the Terms of Reference.

Key issues raised

The workshop covered the following areas:

- Lessons learned from 2013/14.
- Demand / capacity analysis for 2014/15, covering acute and non-acute.
- Communications proposals for winter 2014/15.
- Implications from the NHS England planning guidance 'operational resilience and capacity planning for 14/15'.
- Proposals to manage surge for 2014/15.
- Reporting and escalation arrangements.

Next steps - Leads to work up proposals with support from the CCGs and sign off prior to the submission on the 30th July.

Next meeting

Friday 1st August 2014, 1pm – 3pm Conference room, Barking Learning Centre, 2 Town Square, Barking IG11 7NB